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Thank you! 
Thank you to those conferences who 

completed their annual report and special 

works report by the Nov. 30 deadline.  

Your work is appreciated. 

Calendar Dates 
Ozanam Orientation Schedule 

January 20, 2024 – St. Bernadette 

March 16, 2024 – Tucumcari 

New Council Website 
It’s a work in process but we are grateful to 

Marie Kemmeren and her sister, Nancy,  for 

their donated time and talent.Please share 

pictures of your conference events and if you 

have a Food Pantry, send your Conference Name, 

address, days and times of operation and 

required identification needed to:   

webmaster@stvincentdepaulsantafe.org 

The Rule 
Statute 4: Commissioning and Renewal 

The commissioning of new members should 

take place at an appropriate time after they 

have gained experience in the Society. 

All members should annually renew their 

promise of service to each other and to the 

poor, thereby deepening the spiritual 

dimension of their vocation. 

The normal occasion for commissioning and 

renewal is at a Conference Liturgy or at a 

Festival Meeting.    

Meet Our Vincentians 
Dawn Miller and husband Walt have been residents 

of Albuquerque since 1994. She retired in 2018 after 

a twenty-five year career in Human Resources. Dawn 

has been a Vincentian since 2011 as a member of 

the Risen Savior Prince of Peace Conference. She 

served as vice president of the Conference for three 

years before being elected as Conference president 

in 2021. She recently was appointed vice president of 

the Archdiocesan Council.  "Being part of this ministry 

for the last 12 years has been such a blessing. It's a 

heartfelt willingness to respond to the spiritual need 

that God puts in my path at any time and any place." 

 

 

 

mailto:webmaster@stvincentdepaulsantafe.org

